
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor Guthrie and Members of Council, 
 
We are delighted to see collaborative work happen between the GWDA, GDHBA and City Staff to 
undertake the necessary conversations to create clarity about the status of housing supply in Guelph. An 
accurate and shared understanding of pertinent data is necessary to effectively make progress on the 
collective community agenda to create more housing options across the continuum. 
 
We wholeheartedly support the GWDA recommendations to Council. 
 
As always, we welcome the opportunity to participate in meaningful engagement alongside the network 
of industry and community stakeholders to ensure effective policy decisions lead to desired outcomes 
for our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shakiba Shayani 
President & CEO 
 


